
Richard, Philip E- DNR 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mark, 

Richard, Philip E- DNR 
Monday, May 06, 2019 9:33AM 
'Mark Davidson' 

RE: Laundry Basket sampling proposal 

This looks like a reasonable approach to helping define the extent of the plume. Please proceed with the work. 

Thanks, 

Phil 

Philip E. Richard 
Hydrogeologist 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Phone: 715 762 1352 

Fax: 715 762 4348 

philip.richard@wisconsin.gov 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

-------- - --·------ -----
From: Mark Davidson <mdavidson@msa-ps.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 11:14 AM 
To: Richard, Philip E- DNR <Philip.Richard@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Jeff Anderson <jkanderson@msa-ps.com> 
Subject: Laundry Basket sampling proposal 

Phil, 

---- --- -

Attached is a figure with our proposed sampling locations to define the plume for the Laundry Basket site in 
Luck, WI. We propose that instead of installing monitoring wells we use a geoprobe to take discrete water 
samples at 10 feet, 30 feet and/or 50 feet (depending on the location) in order to provide horizontal and vertical 
definition to the plume. We would also conduct a full round of groundwater sampling simultaneously to further 
define the existing conditions on the site. Let me know what you think or if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

Mark 
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